
Soccer Booster meeting November 12, 2014 
 
Attended: Dorinda Sailer, Haley Haugen, Sandra Domagala, Tammy Marowf, Trisha 
Eckroth, Kevin Hagen, Zanthia Price, Laurie Baumgartner, DeAnn Hilz, Char DeMaria, 
Jenne Brown, Tom Marcis 
 
Reviewed By-Laws-same as boy’s soccer, with changes for season.  Girl’s booster 
season will run from July 1 to June 30. 
Motion made by Sandra Domagala and second by Dorinda Sailer.  Zanthia will forward 
by-laws to Paul Jundt. 
 
Girls will have 3 teams for spring 2015 season.  Teams will be Varsity, Varsity Reserve 
and JV2.  Varsity games will be held at the Community Bowl.  Varsity Reserve games 
will be on Bavendick field and JV2 games will be at Cottonwood.   
 
Season will start March 23, 2015 
 
There will be open gyms on Sunday evenings in January, February and March.  Gym 
time will be from 7-9:30 and will be split between boys and girls. 
 
Fundraising 
Boy’s soccer boosters would like to partner with girls boosters.  Ideas are: summer 
soccer camp for elementary and middle school athletes and car wash. 
Other ideas: company sponsorships.  Sponsorships will be advertised on Soccer 
website, Facebook, twitter and varsity program. 
Applebee’s breakfast-Kevin will contact Applebee’s about availability on April 18, 2015. 
Booster fee 
 
Fundraising is needed for: 
Programs 
Snacks for away games 
Indoor bowl (golf dome) time when weather is bad 
Heavy coats for athletes on sidelines during game. 
Equipment-to purchase and to replace broken items 
Other training items needed 
 
Undergarments/cold gear must be the same color and the color is black.   
 
Apparel will go through Universal Athletics.  Apparel committee is Zanthia Price, Sandra 
Domagala and Laurie Baumgartner.  Legacy boosters will also handle Simle Soccer 
apparel. 
 
Discussion on booster accounts.  Motion to establish outside account by Tammy 
Marowf and second by Kevin Hagen.  One account will be through the school and 
another through Dakota Community Bank.  The Dakota Community account will be 
opened when there is money to do so. 



 
At this time Tom Marcis will handle information going onto website, Facebook and 
twitter. 
 
Officers elected 
President-Zanthia Price 
Vice President-Kevin Hagen 
Treasurer-Dorinda Sailer 
Secretary-Sandra Domagala 
Sophomore Rep-DeAnn Hilz 
Freshman Rep-Trisha Eckroth 
 
Next meeting is January 21 at 7:30 in conference room at Zion Lutheran Church. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Zanthia Price 


